Elementary
School News

4 December 2017

NEWS
Dear TCIS Community,

It's a winter wonderland at TCIS!
There are beautiful bulletin
boards and student projects
throughout the halls. You can
also see our December
newsletters posted outside of
the classes to help you stay
informed about what's
happening at school.

These newsletters will come
home via Google Classroom
and Class Dojo each month to
let you know what students will
be learning, doing and
celebrating.

Not receiving our newsletters?
Please check with your child’s

teacher to make sure we have
your correct email.

Have a great week everyone!

Dr. Belsy

Head of Elementary School

COMMUNITY

Each month we hold a
Principal Coffee to
address topics of interest.
KG parents are invited to
the next one Friday, 8 Dec.

We will hear your
reflections on the Chinese
Enhancement program
that was piloted this year.
Click here for more
information.

STUDENT NEWS

It's time for our Winter
Concert! Please join us this
Thursday for the G1-G4
concert at 8:20 in the 360.

Next time you visit the
library, please see our
latest section which
includes works published
by our very own TCIS
students. The photo above
shows two young authors
sharing their writing with
an audience of other
students. Well done!

Click here to learn about
the fun KG to G4 Reading
Promotion happening in
the library!

EVENTS

Monday, 4 Dec.

7:20 All School Assembly
7:45 Soi Clean Up

9:30 Fathers’' Day Program

Tuesday, 5 Dec.
No School

Wednesday, 6 Dec.
7:30 PA Timetable Meeting

Thursday, 7 Dec.
8:20 G1-G4 Winter Concert
in the 360

PK2 Field Trip
Friday, 8 Dec.

7:30 Principal Coffee - KG,
Chinese Program Focus

New Families?

Do you know families who
might be interested in
attending TCIS? Feel free to
invite them to our coffees to
meet other families and
learn about TCIS. TCIS pays
a 10,000 BHT referral
bonus for new students.



https://docs.google.com/a/tcis.ac.th/document/d/1S0avlsK15RG0rQh_M2m1CDwEWvEaCCW-HxFMS-_252o/edit?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/0B5NmLyy4N4ZvdWZGRHpNSVRIdUoxaHIwYVRxVUhOakpsOTh3/view?usp=sharing

ECE Winter Concert
Thank you to everyone who was
able to attend our ECE Winter
Concert.

Thank you ECE team and Ms.
Rebekah for all your efforts in
putting on such an entertaining
performance. Well done!

Thank you ECE team for turning
our first floor into such a beautiful
winter wonderland!




Contact Information:

http://www.tcis.ac.th
TCIS Phone 02-751-1201
Ms. Natt 02-751-1201 ext. 204 (attendance)
School Nurse 02-751-1201 ext. 220

Follow us on Facebook/TCISBKK and Line TCIS
(Official)




